
Cedarbrook Treatment Plant
P,O, Box 54441

Lexington, KY 40505

RECEIVED

February 25, 2015

Jeff Derouen

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602

MAR S Z015

puBLIC SERVICE
COMMiSSION

Case No. 2014-00091

Mr. Derouen:

Attached, please find the original and 10 copies of our response to the Request for Information,

dated February 18, 2015, regarding Cedarbrook Treatment Plant,

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Susan Daugherty

Cc: Office of the Attorney General

Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40601

John M. Williams

Rajkovich, Williams, Kilpatrick R True, PLLC

3151 Beaumont Centre Circle, Suite 375
Lexington, KY 40513



February 18, 2015

Jeff Derouen

Executive Director
Public Service Commission

P.O, Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602

Cedarbrook Treatment Plant
P,Q, Box 54441

Lexington, KY 40505

RECEIVED

MAR 5 2015

pUBL)c SF RVICE
COMMlSSION

Case No. 2014-00091

Mr. Derouen:

We are in receipt of the Request for information, dated Feb. 18'"', 2015, regarding Cedarbrook

Treatment Plant.

In response to the questions:

1. There is no memorandum of understanding for the continued operation of Cedarbrook.

2. Cedarbrook and Harrison County Sanitation District have not entered into any

agreement for the continued operation of Cedarbrook.

3. As we have previously indicated, R.A. Williams Construction Company, Inc, intends to
close business and cease all operations on February 28, 2015, We have provided and

billed for the January sewer service. We will provide and bill for February sewer
service,

4. One additional customer has negotiated a settlement of their past due account since

the January 14'" meeting.
5. No additional enforcement actions have been taken since January 14'",

6. No customers have been physically disconnected,

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Susan Daugherty


